
 

 

 

 

GOTHERINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Extraordinary Meeting 

Minutes of Extraordinary Meeting Held on 21 March 2017 

 

Venue: Gotherington Village Hall, Gotherington.   

Present: 

 

 

Attendees: 

Councillors Howard Samuels, Bev Osborne, Eddie McLarnon, Rodney 

Churchill and Brian Cosgrove. 

 

No members of public were present. 

 

 

 

Minute 

Ref. 

Details Action 

21.3.17.1 Received and accepted apologies for absence from:  Chairman David 

Hearn and Cllr. Sylvia Stokes.   

 

Cllr. Rodney Churchill took the Chair in the absence of the Chairman and 

Vice Chair. 

 

 

21.3.17.2 Declarations of interest:   

The Chairman asked whether there was any declaration of interest and 

there was none. 

Chairman confirmed meeting was quorate. 

 

 

21.3.17.3 David Ward was nominated by Councillor Cosgrove to be the 

representative and spokesperson on behalf of Gotherington Parish Council 

and the Steering Group and to attend the Public Hearing of the GNDP on  

23 March 2017 at Tewkesbury Borough Council Office.   

He was seconded by: Councillor Osborne. 

 

 

21.3.17.4 Transparency Grant Application was proposed and agreed. 

Proposed by Councillor McLarnon and seconded by Councillor Churchill. 

 

 

 

 Meeting closed at: 12.17pm  

 

 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………… 

Chairman  …………………………………………………………. 

Date ………………………………………………………………… 

 


